Thursday, May 9, 2019

Attention Seniors! Senior Ball tickets will go on sale Monday, May 13. Tickets are $35 and can be
purchased at the Treasurer’s office. Dance guest forms are also available outside of the Treasurer’s
office and are due May 29 by 2:30pm.

Sew drawstring bags in the library next week with Annie Fowler! Please sign up in advance so we can
purchase enough supplies.

Come experience virtual reality in the library tomorrow, during both lunches! Spots are limited and you
must have permission to attend. Stop by the library for permission slips; first come, first served!
Attention Seniors! It’s not too late to party all night long with your 2019 classmates at the overnight
GRAD PARTY. The deadline has been extended to next Friday, May 17. This is a parent-sponsored event.
Cost is $75. See Ms. Eisenkraft in Room C-208 for forms, financial arrangements, dodgeball team
registration and more information.

Congratulations to Caterina Gasperi for placing 1st and Melody Barnhart for placing 4th in singles and
Qiu Johnston / Olivia Zwar for placing 4th in doubles at the Tennis Conference match.

They have qualified for Districts next Tuesday and Wednesday at Arlington, as well as qualifying for ALL
Conference honors. Great job by all!

Good luck to the boys golf team as they north to Oak Harbor today to compete in the WESCO Divisional
Championship. The Seagulls will be looking to win their 3rd straight WESCO North Championship and
win their 19th straight WESCO Tournament. Ronny Kildall, Austin Duffy, Andrew Martin, Andrew Olson,
Connor Bugni, and CJ Stucky will be representing the School of Champions today in competition. Wish
them good luck.

Today in Sports

Boys golf at Whidbey Golf and Country Club



